
NOTICE 

SGRC Council Meeting Cancelled 
Due to the anticipated severe weather and potential flooding 

from Tropical Storm Helene, the SGRC council meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, September 26th has been cancelled. 

The storm is expected to impact our area Thursday afternoon. 
The safety of our council members, guests and staff is our 

priority. 
Stay safe! 

 
For any questions, contact: 

 
Kim Vining 

912-285-6097 
kvining@sgrc.us 
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